Town of Windsor

Memorandum

May 14, 2024

TO:

The Honorable Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager WGJ

SUBJECT:

Capital Projects Update

Duke Street & Virginia Avenue Water Main Replacement

The contractors, town staff, and Bowman consulting staff have met to discuss the plan for flushing and testing the system, and completion of the project. The Town has requested a schedule from the contractor outlining the successful completion of the project; at the time of this writing, it has not yet been received.

Enclosures

None

Recommendation

For Council's information